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Hector – Senator Mike Nozzolio recently joined New York State Senator Tom O’Mara
and other local officials to formally designate the Seneca Lake Scenic Byway. 
Senator Nozzolio congratulated the efforts of the Seneca Lake Scenic Byway Board
of Directors on their nearly 10 year effort to establish this designation which
recognizes the 18 mile stretch of Route 414 for the region’s scenic, historical,
natural and recreational resources.

Pictured left to right are: Barry O’Neill, Chairman of Seneca Lake Scenic Byway
Board; Assemblyman Phil Palmesano; Senator Nozzolio; Senator Tom O’Mara;
Victoria Bond, Member of the Board; George Kellogg, Member of the Board; Chris
Kimball-Peterson, Member of the Board; and Assemblyman Chris Friend

 


